
 
 

 

 
   

   

  
  

 

    

PROPOSAL 92
 
5 AAC 85.065. Hunting seasons and bag limits for small game.
 
Open a hunting season for tundra swan in Units 7 and 15 as follows: 

Allowing a harvest of tundra swans within conservation guidelines may be warranted. Maybe a 
season from October 1 – December 16. Some opportunity should be allowed if no conservation 
concerns exist. We look forward to a new hunting opportunity on the Kenai Peninsula. While not 
our preferred option, a registration permit would be an option.  

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? There seems to be an 
abundance of tundra swans in Alaska. There are open seasons for tundra swans in Alaska and 
other states. If there is not a conservation concern, we would like to see some harvest 
opportunities. 

PROPOSED BY: Kenai/Soldotna Fish and Game Advisory Committee (EG-F18-061) 
****************************************************************************** 




